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Foundation Report from Liz Hamilton:  10/24/16 

 

 Visiting Author Series: 
o Upcoming:   

 November 1st:  Dwight Ritter,  book:  Growing Up White (6:30 p.m. in 
the Book Club Room) 

 November 17th:  Roxy Morgan, local Children’s author (10:30 a.m. in 
the Book Club Room) 

 

 Guilded Leaf/Writers at the Pavilion 
o I will give a verbal update as this report was submitted prior to the events.  
o We currently have 400 for the Luncheon and 105 for Writers at the Pavilion. 

 

 Donor Thank you Event 
o Monday, November 14 from 5 to 7 p.m. in the Program Room (please make a 

note of the time change) 
o Featured speaker will be local author, Madalyn S. Kinsey 

 

 The Clay Township Trustee Board has awarded us $20,000 for the 2017 Summer 
Reading Program. 
 

 Young Professionals Group 
o Beginning in January 2017, a new Young Professionals Group will be created.  

This group will operate in the same way as the Guild as an event arm of the 
Foundation.  The YPG will plan a fundraising event to benefit the Library. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


